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Over the course of the term, the 
children will look at life in Stone 
Age Britain. We will then look 
further afield at how continents 
and oceans have developed over 

time. 

 

We will start the term with a three-week unit on place 
value. This will be followed by a unit on addition and 
subtraction. For the remainder of the Autumn term, 

our focus will be on multiplication and division.  

 

 

Reminders 
PE Days are Tuesday and Friday 

for both classes. 
Please wear full PE kit on these 

days,  

 

Humanities 
This term’s focus is Ages and Stages. In Geography, we will 
look at how our planet has changed and developed into the 
Oceans and Continents we know today. History will look at 

what life was like for our ancestors during Stone Age Britain. 

Creative Learning 
    In Art. we will be looking at how animals are  

portrayed through Art, we will begin by focussing on Stone Art and 
exploring cave paintings of animals. Our DT project, this term, will be  
a festive one where the children will be making Christmas stockings. 

PSHE  
Our themes during PSHE lessons will focus upon ‘Me and my 
relationships’ followed by ‘Valuing Differences’, where children 

will identify and value differences and diversity. 

Reading, writing, phonics and SPaG 
continues to be taught daily.  Reading lessons will 
focus on reading fluency, speed and accuracy as well 
as skills to further develop comprehension. This will be 
further supported through our Power of Reading 
teaching sequences, which focus on journeying 
through a text. Daily SPaG lessons will feed directly 
into our writing.  Modelled and shared writing lessons 
lead to the children having the opportunity to plan, 
draft, edit and improve their writing. 

Homes: In this topic, we explore how God is present in every 
home. This is expressed in the love that binds each family. 
Promises: This will focus on the promises made at Baptism and 
Confirmation and how they are the call to a new way of life.  
Visitors: For Christians, this topic emphasises the coming of 
God, in the person of Jesus, 2,000 years ago at Bethlehem. 
He was not a passing visitor, but One who comes to dwell 
among us, the Word made flesh. The joyful expectation of 
Advent is an encouragement to take steps to recognise the 
coming of God into the world today, and to believe that in the 
future this same God will come again in glory. 

Our focus is Rocks and Soil.                                                                                                                                           
Children will explore different types of rocks                  
and become rock detectives! They will then investigate how 
planet Earth has different layers of rocks. Later in the 
term, we will move on to studying Animals and Humans. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

   

  

 

Healthy child, Healthy mind! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Supporting your 
child at home… 


